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Events! Dear Chedoke Community, 

 
Dear Chedoke Parents / Guardian, 
 
On February 12th, your child will be bringing home their Term 1 Report Card.  This is 
such an exciting mid-point in the school year, where you can identify your child's 
successes and accomplishments.  It is also an appropriate time to reflect on next steps 
by setting attainable goals, together, for Term 2. 
 
Some highlights regarding the Term 1 Report Cards (Grades 1-8): 
 
 
 The Learning Skills have been written to your child and quite often include your 

child's voice.  This is an important and personal section on the report card that needs 
to be reviewed and cherished.  These are the skills that will support your child as 
they move through their education and onward. 

 The Subject Areas are written in a factual manner, using parent friendly language.  
The pronoun 'they' as well as your child's name is used, keeping the report gender 
neutral to the reader. This is a very progressive and inclusive approach to report card 
writing. 

 Report Cards are folded and not in envelopes, once again, as we make every effort to 
conserve paper and respect our environment. 

 

If you have any questions, kindly reach out to the Educators and / or Administration to 

support you and your child. 

 
 
Mrs. Mochrie     Mrs. Milinovich 
Principal               Vice Principal 

 





 
BIG TIME PRODUCTIONS 
206C - 5 East 36th Street 

Hamilton Ontario Canada L8V 3Y6 
www.pathcom.com/~johnyb   Facebook:  Music in the City, Hamilton    Twitter @BonnieEsson 

 
February 2, 2019 
 

 
Mrs. A. McLeod  
Chedoke Elementary School  

500 Bendamere Avenue 
Hamilton, Ontario L9C 1R3 
 

Dear Mrs. McLeod and the Chedoke School Song Club: 

 
 We just wanted to take this opportunity to thank you, your School Song Club & Kana Ka Pila, and 
the parents and teachers who helped out for Participating in the 2018 “Christmas-Holiday Music In The City” 
program.  The Program was a big success and the Song Club & Ukeleles were welcomed at the venues visited. 
 Hamilton City Hall  
 Lloyd D. Jackson Square, Food Festival 
 Hamilton Farmers Market 

 The Meadowlands Retirement Community 
 

 It was so nice to have Chedoke School Song Club & Kana Ka Pila join us in celebrating the 22nd year of 
Christmas Music in the City.  Please check out our social media pages (above) to see the exposure and accolades 
received throughout the City. 

 
Again, please extend our thanks, thoughts and appreciation to the club for their excellent vocals and 

Christmas Spirit initiative, which spread the seasonal message and cheer prior to Christmas.  We look forward 
to seeing you again for the 2019 program.  Best wishes and continued success. 
 
Regards, 
 
John Balogh (Johnyb)  Ph-905-389-4265   johnyb@pathcom.com 
    and 
Bonnie Esson  Ph-905-512-5100 bonnie_esson@hotmail.com 
Programmer for Hamilton’s “Music In The City” since 1973 



Priscilla Mochrie         Suzie Milinovich 

Principal          Co-Principal              

School Council Dates 

2018 / 2019 School Year 

 

 

Wednesday, February 27th, 2019 

Wednesday, April 24th, 2019 

Wednesday, May 29th, 2019 

Jr. & Sr. Basketball Games Rescheduled due to 

Snow Days 

 

Rescheduled for Wednesday February 13th at 

3:45pm 

 

Location: Ancaster Meadows 

 

 


